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26 September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 
 

Christmas Pantomime – December 2018 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we are taking the whole school to see Aladdin at Bedworth Civic 
Hall this Christmas.  KS1 pupils will watch the pantomime on Thursday 20 December, leaving school 
at approximately 9.00am and returning for lunch. 
 
The full cost of the trip, including coach travel to and from the civic hall and a ticket for the 
performance, is £10. 00.  However, we are part funding the trip, so are only asking for a contribution 
of £5.00 per child.  
 
All children must wear full school uniform. 
 
Please could you complete the attached permission slip and return along with the full payment of 
£5.00 by Friday 12 October 2018.  Unfortunately, if there are a large number of 
families who do not send in a contribution, the visit may have to be cancelled. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Rees 
Headteacher 

……………………...……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Reply Slip 

Christmas Pantomime – December 2018 

 
Name of Child …………………………..…………………… Class ……………………………… 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child to attend the Christmas Pantomime on Thursday 20 
December. 
 
 
 I enclose payment of £5.00           I have paid £5.00 online via Agora 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. Date ……………………………….. 
 


